
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2006 03:32 PM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: website updates at Dan Weinrich Minerals

07/26/2006

I have just added 38 new mixed specimens to the website.  There is a great assortment of unusual and hard to 
obtain items. 
  
Be sure to see us at the upcoming Springfield, MA show, August 11-13.  We have bought many collections this 
past summer, not to mention regular trips to China.  I have a lot of new material!  Features at this show will 
include: 
  

� New liddicoatite/elbaite specimens from Vietnam  
� Many great classics  
� Superb new material from China  
� Over 100 flats of great quality specimens, all at 50% off 

If you have any questions please let me know. 
  
I plan to add a gallery with the new Vietnamese material later this week. 
  
Dan Weinrich 
http://www.danweinrich.com 
  
If you wish to be removed from this list please let me know. 


